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Come and discuss the upcoming changes to module evaluation with the MEQ team.    
We are changing some fundamental aspects of module evaluation at AU, many of these will be in place for next academic year. We’ve been working with our academic colleagues on these.    
In this session, we will introduce these changes, what you can do to prepare for these changes, how you can save time on MEQs and we welcome your feedback on these changes during this session.  
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